New, Improved Neighborhood Grant Program
Do you have an idea for a community event in your neighborhood? Did you know Stagecoach Property Owners Association has a grant program that could financially incentivize you for doing so? SPOA is very excited to announce some changes to our current Neighborhood Grant Program that will make it easier for you fund your ideas for community enhancement. We are now offering grants up to $2,000 for community building and neighborhood improvement projects.

What types of projects qualify?
It is our intention to sponsor activities that promote positive community building and neighborhood improvements. Eligible activities could include a neighborhood clean-up, block parties or potlucks, beautification projects, and common area improvement projects. A $2,000 budget could afford professional catering for your event, rented equipment (like tables and chairs), landscaping elements, and more. One Stagecoach resident received a $500 grant to make a temporary dumpster available to herself and her neighbors for convenient yard cleanup.

How to apply for a neighborhood grant
Ready to bring your idea to fruition? First we will need evidence that you have spoken with your neighbors and received positive feedback about your event. Gather signatures from at least ten or more neighbors who support your idea. Next you will need to prepare a grant application for the SPOA Board Members to review. In your grant application, be sure to include the following:
· A description of the nature of your event includes dates, times, and event details.
· Outline the predicted costs / budget for your project. Include bids/estimates from contractors or service providers where necessary.
· Supporting signatures from at least ten neighbors. *Optional
· Your contact information.
Send completed grant applications to bayer@steamboatassociations.com. The SPOA Board of Directors will review your application at the next quarterly meeting and provide a response.

Ineligible activities and grant rules
Neighborhood grants will not be issued for projects occurring on private property, only projects intended to improve community common spaces. Grants will not be issued for any projects involving political campaigning or personal/professional promotions/exposure. Please note, Neighborhood Grant funds are not to be used to subsidize the purchase of alcohol. Only one grant will be issued per year for each individual neighborhood within the community of Stagecoach. A neighborhood will be considered an area no smaller than a 1,000 foot radius from the grant recipient’s address for this purpose.

We look forward to receiving your applications for the Neighborhood Grant Program! Please contact bayer@steamboatassociations.com with any questions about the grant program and to submit your completed grant applications. The Application can be found here. (link to application)
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